[bookmark: _Hlk113016500]Explanatory note regarding addition to Annex C of KCSiE 2022
· liaise with the headteacher or principal to inform him or her of issues- especially ongoing enquiries under section 47 of the Children Act 1989 and police investigations. This should include being aware of the requirement for children to have an Appropriate Adult. Further information can be found in the Statutory guidance - PACE Code C 2019.[footnoteRef:1] [1:  Addition to this year’s KCSiE highlighted in yellow] 

We are aware that there may be some misunderstanding or interpretation of this new requirement for an appropriate adult needing to be present being applicable to police and social care colleagues coming into schools to see children and young people as part of S47 enquiries.
The requirement applies when a child or young person is being detained or questioned by the police as part of police investigations. A member of school staff does not need to be present as an appropriate adult when police and social care request to see children and young people in school as part of a S47 enquiry.
